
                        

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

October 12, 2021 

 

President Charles Kujawski called the October 12, 2021 regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call:  Charles 

Kujawski, Rich Happel, Aaron Eckart, Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van Buren, Gary 

Wittenauer, Wade Harrelson, Lori Amann and Annette Schreder. James Mueth was absent. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Arnold Eckart to approve the September 

14, 2021 Regular Board Minutes.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The Quasquicentennial Presentation was made by Aaron Eckart.  Aaron thanked all the 

committee members for their hard work and presented each member with a decorative 

125th Anniversary Plate and a bag of goodies.                                                                                                           

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to approve the treasurer’s 

report and pay all bills submitted for the month of October with the bill from FSH not to 

exceed $5,000.00..  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Mayors Report:  The IML conference held on September 23-25, 2021 was attended by 

Charles Kujawski, Arnold Eckart and Aaron Eckart.   

Mayor Kujawski let the Board know that James Mueth will not be able to attend the 

meetings yet but did say that he can participate remotely if needed to.  Mayor Kujawski 

asked Village Attorney Myron Hanna to investigate what our Ordinance says about a 

Board Member missing so many meetings in a row. 

He also stated that the Zoning Board is still looking for new members. 

          

Committee Reports: 

Police:  There has still been issues with the No Parking Zones near the Eternal Ink Tattoo 

Studio. 

Still waiting to receive the new Police Contract. 

Streets:  Aaron Eckart stated that the City of Red Bud did a great job sweeping the streets 

prior to oil and chipping.  He would like to have them sweep the quadrant that was oil and 

chipped again next spring to get up any loose rock. 

Zoning:  The Building Permit has been issued to the Dollar General Store. They have 

started building and have been meeting the required inspection lists. 

 

The Quasquicentennial members Charles Kujawski and Aaron Eckart talked about having 

some type of plaque made up in honor of the 125th event.  Also discussed was having some 

type of remembrance made that could house a time capsule. 

 

Miscellaneous Business: 

 Aaron Eckart told the Board about the new Village of Hecker Facebook Page that 

will be used to post events, history of the Village and pictures. 

The Halloween Kick-Off Party will be on Sunday, October 31, 2021 at the Hecker 

Community Center with doors opening at 430pm. 

Rich Happel has booked December 19th as the day for Santa to visit! 

  

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Aaron Eckart to adjourn the meeting.  

Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on November 9, 2021 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 


